NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
TOWNSHIP OF THOMAS
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Township Supervisor Robert Weise has ordered that a
special meeting of the Township of Thomas Board of Trustees be held on Monday, January 23,
2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Thomas Township Public Safety Building, 8215 Shields Drive,
Saginaw, Michigan, 48609, at which time and place the Board will review several agreements
relating to the Hemlock Semiconductor expansion project, an Industrial Facilities Tax (IFT)
exemption that has been requested by Hemlock Semiconductor for the same as well as a
temporary easement requested by Michigan Department of Transportation.

Thomas Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to any
individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this public meeting. Persons interested in such
services need to contact the Thomas Township Manager's office at 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw,
Michigan 48609, (989-781-0150) at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.

Michael Thayer, Clerk

Posted January 13, 2023
C. Watt, Deputy Clerk
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